
       William MacGregor Primary School Weekly Newsletter  
            Week ending 17th  February 2022 

   
 

Fundraising – School lottery fortnightly update 
Congratulations to Miss D Lane who won £11.40 last week.  We have raised £1795.60 so far. 
We have a new area we are fund raising for now and this is the area to the side of the trim trail. We would 
like to put artificial grass here and develop a calm area where the children can relax.  
 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Lily (Yr5) 

Aida (Yr5) 

Joshua (Yr5) 

Holly (Yr4) 

Mia (Yr4) 

                 
 

News… 
Thank you for your continued support this half term.   Children have continued to make 
some great progress and the majority of school life is retuning to normality.  After half 
term we will resume face to face assemblies each week and hopefully be able to invite 
you back into school.  School trips are resuming so please look out for these. 
Huge congratulations to Miss Cumiskey who is finally getting married this Saturday – her 
third time lucky with COVID cancellations.  We wish her and her family all the best. 
This week we have counted and banked the amazing charitable donations that you have 
sent in.  You may remember before Christmas we participated in a Christmas raffle and 
had prizes donated by McDonalds.  The children bought many tickets and we raised a 
total of £220.60 which will go towards to the Ronald McDonald House Charity. 
We also raised an impressive £179 on our Dress to Impress day last week. This money 
will be used to resource our regulation stations in our classrooms and further enhance 
the provision in our Emotion Hub. The work completed by the children has made me so 
proud as it reflects the knowledge and awareness of their own and each other’s 
emotions and how to validate these and respond to them appropriately. These skills are 
invaluable as they mature into their teenage and adult years.  
Please can I remind parents and carers who travel to school by car, not to ‘drop off’ on 
the yellow zigzag lines. These lines are there to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Jones 
  

This week’s 
MacGregor Mile 

Winners are:  
Year 5 

Running  44 miles 
   

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Leaderboard this week:  

Year 4 

Year 2 

Year 5 

Year 1 

Year 3 

Year 6 

Top Mathstronauts: 

🥇  Jack S – Y4  

🥈 Toby – Y2  

🥉 Kai-Hei Y – Y4  
 

 
 

 
Leaderboard this week:  

Year 3 

Year 2 

Year 4 

Year 5 

Year 1 

Year 6 

Top Spellers: 

🥇 Brody H - Y3 

🥈 Sarah T – Y3 

🥉 Jack S – Y4  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
👫 Every week, there will be a 

battle in each class. Boys VS. Girls. 

👫 

Good luck! 🤞🏼 

 

This week’s most valuable players:  

Year 2: Ivy   🥇 

Year 3:Sarah  🥇 

Year 4: Beau & Kai Hei🥇 

Year 5: Aida & Alex   🥇 

Year 6: Harvey & Szeki 🥇  

 
 

 
 

School events 
Reminder that our school website has all events taking place in school. www.williammacgregor.staffs.sch.uk  
 
February                                                       March                                 April 
16th - PTA school disco                2nd – pancake sale after school             1st – Quiz night adults only 
17th - end of spring 1 term              30th – 1st – Yr4 at Whitemoor Lakes.        4th – Yr2 Tamworth Castle 
18th - Staff training day                   5th – parent consultations   
28th - spring 2 term starts                  6th -Yr3 & Yr4 Easter production 6pm 
7th – end of term                                                                                                                8th – staff training day 
            
 

http://www.williammacgregor.staffs.sch.uk/

